
 

BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 

NEWSLETTER - OCTOBER 2021 

MILK MONEY       

(Milk will start Wednesday 3rd November)  Full Week           =   £1.25 

       Total whole ½ term =   £7.50        

 

Milk money must be paid on the first day of each week by 10.am.  If payment doesn’t arrive by this 

time we will not be able to give your child milk for that week.  All monies must be sent in a named sealed 

envelope or money bag and must be sent with your child into their classroom where they will put it into a 

box. 

The money must be sent with your child.  Please do not bring it to the School Office. Thank you. 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED  

Takes place on Friday 19th November 2021 and will be a non uniform day.  For a small donation, 

children may come to school in their own clothes, but please remember it must be warm and suitable 

to wear all day. There will be other events taking place in their classroom during the day, more 

information to follow.  All money raised will go to Children in Need. 

 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 

A big thank you to everyone who kindly sent in donations for our harvest festival which was held on 

Tuesday 19/10/21.  The children were amazing, and each class sang their own Harvest song.  All 

donations will be sent to our local Children’s Centre, where they will be gifted to many vulnerable 

families within the community. Thank you. 

 

PARENT TEACHER MEETING 

These will be held week commencing 15th November. If you would like a meeting with your child’s 

teacher you will be asked to contact the office to book a meeting slot. More information will follow 

after half term. 

 

LATENESS 

May we remind you that the school day starts at 8.55am and children begin the school day with 

reading and phonics sessions.  It is important that children arrive on time with their bookbags as 

lateness to school can be very unsettling for children and disruptive for the class. 

 

If your child arrives at school after 9.05am they must enter school through the school office door 

from the playground and they will receive a late mark in the register.  Persistent lateness may also 

be marked in our school registers as unauthorised and can also be considered as a failure to secure 

regular attendance. 

 

PARKING 

Please be aware that parking is not allowed in the spaces provided for The Queensway Flats 

as these are designated for the resident’s only.  I ask that you respect this and if you are 

travelling to school by car, please be respectful when parking outside resident’s properties 

or within the ‘No Parking’ zone around school. Please do not park vehicles on the corners of 

roads around school as this is proving to be dangerous. 
 

HALF TERM 

School will close on Friday 22nd October at 3.15pm and open on Monday 1st November at 8.55am  

 



 

 

NOVEMBER/DECEMBER 2021  

 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 

Monday 1st November  8.55am Return to school. 

 

Monday          15th to Friday 19th November     Parent / Teacher meetings  

 

Friday  19th  November  All day  Non Uniform Day (Children In Need).  

 

Wednesday 8th December  12.00pm         Christmas lunch. 

                                                         

Monday 13th December     1.15pm Christmas Parties. (Children still  

              require their lunch.) 

   

Thursday 16th December   3.15pm  Main school Closes. 

 

 

 

(More information to follow on the above diary dates) 


